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Comments: The ANILCA cabins in the Alaskan wilderness need to be removed. A wilderness area should be just

that with no permits allowed for buildings of any sort there. Wilderness  is an area for wildlife and cabins defeat

that purpose. There could be encounters with bears, wolves, and I do not wish to see the bears or wolves

exterminated for a few cabin proprietors who should not be there in the first place.  Thank you for considering my

comments. 


